ARTICLE XXI 

SECTION 21.04

NANTUCKET BYLAWS 

STATEMENT OF POLICY
NANTUCKET PRESERVATION ASSOCIATION, INC

PREAMBLE
WHEREAS, The Bylaws of the Nantucket Preservation Association, Inc. (NPA) are governed by the Texas Non-Profit Corporation Act, and

WHEREAS, such Act allows amendments to the Bylaws of NPA by the vote of a majority of the members of its governing Board, and
WHEREAS, Article IV B of the Nantucket Covenants is in need of clarification of “outbuildings”.
The NPA Board presents the following Interpretation of Policy to insure uniformity of compliance and understanding for the placement and context of “out buildings”. This Statement is to be used by the Architectural Control Committee (ACC) as guidance in the approval process of new or replacement storage shed outbuildings.

POLICY STATEMENT
1. Existing storage outbuildings are not covered by this Statement and are grandfathered.
2. Color of the storage outbuilding should be compatible with the rest of the subdivision, as close to the color of the main building as is reasonably practicable, and consistent with published setbacks and deed restrictions. 
3. There shall be no bright and unusual colors such as, but not limited to, bright purples, pinks, oranges or other colors that are not routinely utilized on the homes in Nantucket.

4. Storage buildings shall not exceed 200 square feet of floor area. Buildings with greater square footage are considered as structures, such as a garage, and will be subject to review as other than a storage building.
5. Storage building is expected to have screening material, such as vegetation, to provide a break in sight view(s) to neighbors, roads, and common areas.  

This statement of Policy and Interpretation of the NPA Bylaws duly approved and spread upon the minutes of the NPA Annual Meeting this, 4th day of February, 2012
